Report on the value of attending the American Association for Cancer Research Annual Meeting 2013 at Washington D.C (6th -10th April 2013)
I presented (Poster) my paper titled “Systematic review and meta-analysis of immunohistochemical diagnostic markers for pancreatic ductal adenocarcinoma” at the conference.
American Association for Cancer Research Annual Meeting is one of the biggest conferences for cancer research. Researchers from all over the world participate in the conference and present their work. More than 18,000 researchers from around the world attended the AACR Annual Meeting 2013.

Attending this conference provided me the opportunity to interact with the international community on cancer research and to know the latest and most exciting discoveries in cancer research. The theme for this year’s meeting was "Personalizing Cancer Care through Discovery Science”. The conference focused on the basic, translational, and clinical cancer research and how the new discoveries and technology could help us to improve patient care.

Apart from the poster sessions, the following sessions were of great interest for me and helped me to increase and widen my knowledge and aptitude for cancer research.

· Cancer Genomics in the Clinic: Methods and Lessons Learned

· Can Mouse Cancer Models Improve Clinical Medicine? 

· Clinical Trial Design in the Genomic Era

· Change for the Worse: Premalignant Metaplasia in the Stomach, Esophagus, and Pancreas 

· Pancreatic Adenocarcinoma: Progress and Challenges in Delineating Molecular and Structural Complexities 

· The Breast Cancer Genome and Its Implications for Therapy Noncoding RNAs in Cancer: From Pathogenesis to Therapeutics

· Noncoding RNAs and Cancer
· New Approaches in Molecular Epidemiology 

· Mathematical Modelling and Cancer Evolution 

Finally, I am really grateful to Pathsoc for partly funding my travel and accommodation to Washington D.C. I have properly acknowledged Pathsoc during my POSTER PRESENTATION and have displayed the logo of Pathsoc on my poster along with other logos.

Thanks

Asif Ali (PhD student at the University of Glasgow)
Membership No: 3304
